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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
A NEW Afterschool Coding Club for Term 5 and 6 2022 

 

We are writing to you to let you know of an amazing NEW Afterschool Coding Club opportunity that we have 
put together with Codekids.org, which is due to start from Wednesday 20th April and will run for 12 

weeks, every Wednesday at WJS, from 3.15pm to 4.15pm. The cost of the club is £10 per session, 
£120 in total.  

 
This exciting NEW Afterschool club is aimed at children from Year 3 to Year 6 to enrich their experience of 

technology and enhance their understanding of coding for the future, whilst teaching them in a fun and inspiring 

way. Codekids have handpicked some of the fundamental technologies that provide a fine balance of fun and 
learning. More information can be found on their website: https://www.codekids.org.uk/. 

  
Should you wish to book your child a place on this exciting new Afterschool Club, then please visit the link 

below, where you can book and pay for your child’s place in the club. Once you have confirmed your place, 
please let the office know so they can clarify registers and bookings with Codekids.  

https://canterbury.codekids.org/product/whitstable-minecraft-coding-summer-term/ 

 

Please be aware that there are only limited places in the club so don’t delay in signing up.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me on kroy@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Kate Roy 

Assistant Head Teacher 

Curriculum Lead  
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